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KIS/APR/21-22/026                                                   27.04.2021 

Grades K1-10 and 12 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Taking in view the prevailing circumstances and the recent surge of Covid-19 cases 

and to protect the health and safety of our staff and students, it has been decided 

to immediately pre-pone the Summer Vacation for this Academic Session 2021-22. 

 

The Summer Vacations for Grades K1-10 and 12 has been rescheduled and 

shall now be observed from Wednesday, 28th April to Sunday, 6th June 

2021. The School will reopen after Summer Vacations from Monday, 7th 

June 2021. 

 

To keep our students creatively engaged in these uncertain times, many interesting 

‘Fun Activities for Happiness’ will be uploaded on the School ERP portal ‘Campus 

Care’. 

 

Stay Safe! 

 

Dr. Sangeeta Arora 

 (Principal) 
 


